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London Zoo trip 
Classes: Planet Earth /Mercury /Venus 

17th May 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our KS1 classes (year 1 and 2) are currently learning all about Rainforests. To enrich their 
learning further, we have planned a trip to London Zoo on Friday, 30th June 2023. 
 
We will be travelling by coach to London Zoo and will be leaving at 9.00am promptly and will 
return by 3.30pm. Due to the mode of transport, we are asking for a contribution of £7.50 per 
child for this trip, the admittance to the zoo will be paid the school.   Please make payment 
online via IRIS ParentMail. 
 
All children should be dressed in school uniform and appropriate shoes and coat/jacket for the 
weather and have a rucksack to carry their lunch. The pupils will be accompanied by their class 
teacher and TA’s from across the year group and school. If you are available to accompany and 
assist with this outing, please leave your details with Zohra in the school office. 
 
We will order a packed lunch for your child ONLY IF YOU REQUEST ONE; tick box below). If you 
provide a packed lunch for your child, please ensure that there are no glass bottles or fizzy 
drinks.   
 
Mrs. Abrahams /Miss. Burnett /Miss. Hall 
KS1 Teachers  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

London Zoo Outing- KS1: Friday, 30th June 2023 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ in Class ______________to go to 

London Zoo on Friday, 30th June 2023. Please tick the appropriate boxes. 

 

• I will be providing a packed lunch for my child 

• I would like the school to provide my child with a packed lunch 
 

• I have contributed £7.50 via ParentMail for this outing 
 
Parent/carer name: _____________________________________________________ 
 

 
Signature of parent/carer: ___________________________________________________ 
 

mailto:office@grange.southwark.sch.uk
http://www.grange.southwark.sch.uk/

